Freedom of Information Act 2000 – children in care
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

In the past 5 years, how many children (under age 18 years, who are UK citizens or have leave to remain in UK) were placed in county care due to one or more parents being detained by the Home Office relating to their immigration status?

Answer:

None

If relevant, how many of these children were reunited with parents after the parental detention?
N/A

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
